
 

       
 

 
21 October 2019 
 
Dear Parent, Carer 
 
Re:  GCSE Film Studies  

 
As you will no doubt be aware, your child has been studying Film Studies in Year 9 as one of their option 
subjects. All students have been analysing a range of different elements of film, from cinematography to 
sound. The GCSE Film Studies course is delivered by the exam board, EDUQAS, and enables students to 
study a range of films from around the world, as well as create their own short film for their coursework.  
 
All of the films studied on the specification have been carefully selected for their relevance and 
appropriateness for schools, but some are 15 certificates. In addition, clips from a range of other films 
will be used at regular points throughout the course, but all will be carefully vetted by staff to ensure 
their suitability for lessons.  
 
If you have any concerns about your child watching films rated up to 15, then please let us know and we 
will make alternative arrangements for them. 
 
If you have any questions about anything to do with this, then please do not hesitate to contact me at 
tclark@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mr T Clark 
Vice Principal 

 

LeAF Studio 
Holloway Avenue, Bournemouth, Dorset BH11 9JW 

Tel:  01202 578886Email: studioschool@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.leafstudio.co.uk   

Principal: Mrs N Lapskas  
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